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<Highlight 1>:  Updation of Kivikhu People’s Biodiversity Register  
 
The Kivikhu PBR was updated with incorporation of the latest bird and butterfly lists. Five updated copies have been 
submitted to the local communities. 

 

 
 
 

<Highlight 2 HCL team visit 
 
The HCL team visited the project sites for the 2019 HCL Foundation Grant. The project was included in the top ten 
shortlist. 
 
 
 
 

<Highlight 3>: Article on community conservation in project villages was published in Sanctuary Asia.  
 
Based on this article we have been approached to write two more pieces for an influential e magazine in India 
(Conservation India) and Terragreen. Moreover, AirBnB has approached us to include our homestays on their 
website. The link of the article is http://www.sanctuaryasia.com/conservation/field-reports/10859-the-call-of-the-
chengu.html 
 
 
 
 
 

<Highlight 4>: Participation in the wrap up workshop of the GEF Satoyama project in Mauritius 
 
Yatish Lele and  Pia Sethi  participated in the wrap up workshop of the GEF-Satoyama project and gave a presentation 
on ‘Mainstreaming Community-Conserved Areas for Biodiversity Conservation in Nagaland. 
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An updated Kivikhu PBR (Pic Siddharth Edake, TERI) 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 
 

Yatish Lele and Pia Sethi attend the wrap up workshop of the GEF-Satoyama project in Mauritius (Pictures 

by Y. Natori) 

 
 



 
 

Article on community-conservation by the Tizu Valley Biodiversity Network published in Sanctuary Asia.  

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 



 

Visit of the HCL evaluation team. Pic community representative 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


